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Buck-Taylor Fails to Meet Alexander's Challenge to Debate

According to Gale Alexander's campaign, the debate scheduled for 6:30pm, Tuesday, October 21st, at the New Milford

Public Library will be held. Despite Ms Buck-Taylor declining to appear. "I have spoken with Cynthia Day, the Green

Party Candidate, and we have agreed to proceed despite Ms Buck-Taylor's refusal.", Alexander stated. He continued,"

People on my campaign are genuinely disappointed both in Buck-Taylor's lack of engagement and her disparagement of

the talents of both Judge Landgrebe and our library director, Mark Hasskarl. These are both fine gentlemen and Judge

Landgrebe has taken part in similar debates in the past as I recall. I look forward to sharing the platform with Ms Day

and responding to the public's questions."
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